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PROCEDURES FOR MEMBERS OF THE PRESS 

The media are requested to kindly note that media 
representatives are restricted to the following areas: 

oe The upstairs area surrounding the conference arena 
designated for the media including the press 
conference room, press working room, interview room 
and media liaison office. 

= The restaurant on the ground level. 

Media are restricted from other areas including the 
conference floor, delegates eating facility and political 
party offices. 

Delegates are free to enter the designated media area, with 
the exception of the press working room, which is for press 
only. 

Requests for interviews with CODESA delegates or political 
parties can be effected through the media liaison office by 
filling in the Request for Interview form. Media liaison 
will communicate requests to the political party concerned 
and transmit replies. 

Interviews for the electronic press can be carried out in 
the interview room, on request and can be booked at the 
media liaison office. 

Members of the press who are granted interviews, by 
agreement with the media liaison office in party political 
offices, will be escorted to and back from the party by a 
party official with security clearance. 

A ten minute photo call session will be held at the 
beginning of the convention as soon as delegates are seated 
(09h30) to enable photographers to take photographs from 
the convention floor. 

A photo-op point will be roped off for press outside the 
convention foyer entrance for the media to photograph 
delegates as they arrive. 

Media are kindly requested to direct any queries to the 
media liaison office. 

  

 


